
           
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ruby Class Teacher: Mrs Greenwood 
Ruby Class TA: Miss Harrison and Mr Graham 
Pearl Class Teachers: Mrs Livesey & Mrs Orr 
Pearl Class TA: Miss Asif 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 have worked incredibly hard this year and 
we feel extremely proud of their efforts. In 
term 6, we will be continuing to build on this, in 
order to ensure that every child leaves South 
Avenue having achieved their very best.  
 
With this in mind, the children will have Maths 
and English together with cross-curricular 
activities relating to our topic; 
 ‘The Big Wide World To Secondary and Beyond’. 
 

Welcome to Year 6 Term 6 
This is an overview of what your child will be 

learning this term.   

P.E. - Friday  

PE will include swimming every Monday 
morning and athletics practise for Sports 
Day. We appreciate your continued 
support in ensuring that the children 
always have their kit in school to enable 
full participation. No jewellery to be worn 
in P.E. please. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Things to come!! 
Swimming 
Residential trip 
End of year party 
Transition days 
Leavers’ assembly 
Summer fair 
Sports Day 

English: The children will be focusing on story writing, 
this term; choosing their theme but ensuring the 
story includes conflict and a variety of character and 
setting description. They will also continue with 
regular AR reading, aiming to achieve 1,000,000 
words! 
 

Maths: We will be completing some maths puzzles 
requiring children to think about the variety of ways 
they can tackle the problem. 
 

Wider Curriculum: This term our science topic is 
Evolution and inheritance. As part of our topic, the 
children will be exploring themselves as learners and 
identifying goals they would like to achieve. We will 
also explore potential careers for the future. 
Finally, the children will have SRE lessons this term, 
where they will discuss puberty, reproduction and 
relationships. 

Water bottles 
Please could you ensure that 
your child brings a named drink 
bottle to school each day, to 
have in the classroom.  This 
should contain water only, no 
juice or squash please. 

Don’t forget to send your child in with a 
water bottle and sun hat on warm days—
and apply sun cream before school if 
required. 


